
 

Limited Traffic Zone PESCALLO 

NOTICE 

We inform you that, during the year 2022, the regulation of the Limited Traffic Zone will have the 

following regulations: 

➢ from 1st of April to 31th of October, every day, working and non-working days, from 00.00am 

to 06.00 pm and from 10.00 to 24.00; 

 

The accreditation of the vehicles can be carried out in the following ways: 

• on-line through the section Local Police/Sanctions/Permissions hereby on the institutional 

website of the Municipality of Bellagio (in the manner indicated according to the case studies 

of the individual user) . 

• give to the Local Police Office of the appropriate forms ( different depending on the 

situation) correctly filled in, signed and with all the attachments required. 

Please note that is available the APP  MUNICIPIUM (for free and for both Android and IOS) where 

you can select the Municipality of BELLAGIO and then USEFUL INFORMATIONS where there are 

explanations related to the traffic circulation.  

The Local Police Office is at your disposal for any information, also reachable at 

ztl@comune.bellagio.co.it. 
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